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‭Important Dates‬
‭11/21/23 -‬ ‭Bagel Day‬
‭11/22/23-11/24/23 - Thanksgiving Break - NO SCHOOL‬
‭11/28/23 -‬ ‭Bagel Day‬
‭11/30/23 -‬ ‭Student of the Month Breakfast - November‬
‭12/4/23 -‬ ‭Webb PTA Meeting 3:30PM - Webb Media Center‬
‭12/14/23 -‬ ‭K-2 Holiday Concert‬
‭12/18-12/21/23 - PTA Santa Shop‬
‭12/21/23 -‬ ‭Student of the Month Breakfast - December‬
‭12/22/23 -‬ ‭Half Day of School‬
‭12/23/23 - 1/7/24 - Holiday Break‬

‭From the Principal‬
‭Dear Webb Families,‬

‭With the holidays and cold weather approaching we wanted to remind you of a couple of‬
‭things.  If your child(ren) is/are in need of boots or coats, please let us know in the office.  We‬
‭have had some donations and have some of these items on hand.  Also, if you or a family you know‬
‭are in need, we also have other organizations that reach out to provide holiday support.  Please let‬
‭us know in the office and we can nominate a family in need.  We also offer Hazel Park Holiday‬
‭Baskets for families in need who live in Hazel Park.  Applications for this are in the office and are‬
‭due back by December 1st.  We would be happy to help any of our Webb families in need throughout‬
‭the holiday season.‬

‭This newsletter will be the only newsletter for the next two weeks.  I will resend this same‬
‭newsletter next week but there won’t be any new information.  The next new newsletter will be the‬
‭week of December 4th.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me‬
‭via email;‬‭corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org‬‭or by phone; 248-658-5900.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Principal, Webb Elementary‬

‭Bagels‬
‭Every Tuesday is bagel day at Webb.  Students and staff can buy bagels for $1 each.  The‬
‭flavors offered are cinnamon raisin, plain, salt & onion.‬
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‭Webb Spiritwear‬
‭Thanks to all who ordered spiritwear.  It will be delivered to school in the next few weeks‬
‭and we will send it home with students.  If you prefer not to have it go home with your‬
‭student(s), please give us a call in the office and we can hold it there for you.‬

‭Family Survey‬
‭We are hoping that you will take a few minutes to take our family survey.  This‬
‭information greatly helps us to make decisions about our school.  The last day for this‬
‭survey is November 22nd.  Please help us out by taking this survey.  Here is the link:‬
‭https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/JVa20EgE4G0‬

‭Congratulations - 1st Quarter Perfect Attendance‬
‭Congratulations to our students and families who were able to have perfect attendance‬
‭for the first quarter of the school year.  These students were awarded with a bagel‬
‭breakfast provided by New York Bagel.  We know this takes effort on the part of the‬
‭students and the families.  Thank you for all you do to make school a priority:‬

‭Charles Adams‬ ‭Faith Flowers‬
‭William Baldwin‬ ‭Leah Guigneaux‬
‭Alex Beaton‬ ‭Andrew Harris‬
‭Acasia Blair‬ ‭Madison Hempstead‬
‭Wyatt Boggs‬ ‭Chloe Hinman‬
‭Chloe Burnett‬ ‭Kardi Jackson‬
‭Charlotte Cloud‬ ‭Amira Jallow‬
‭Kevin Cruz‬ ‭Kingston Johnson‬
‭Bella Fisk‬ ‭Xander Laurentius‬
‭Griffin Martin‬ ‭Lennox Menzies‬
‭Lachlan Menzies‬ ‭Mikhahel Muhammed‬
‭Molly Rattee‬ ‭Shia Strickland‬
‭Kaiden Thomas‬ ‭Jenessa White‬
‭Jordan Wilkins‬ ‭Cullen Williams‬

‭Holiday Concert K-2‬
‭The‬ ‭Holiday‬ ‭concert‬ ‭is‬ ‭upon‬ ‭us‬ ‭and‬ ‭we‬ ‭wanted‬ ‭to‬ ‭give‬ ‭you‬ ‭a‬ ‭heads‬ ‭up.‬ ‭Traditionally‬‭students‬
‭show up to the concert with extra holiday bling! This year we have a suggestion …‬

‭Each grade level has a theme.‬
‭●‬ ‭Keep your eyes out for “Santa” bling if you have a Young 5 or Kindergarten student.‬
‭●‬ ‭Reindeer antlers will be a nice touch for the First Graders‬
‭●‬ ‭“Elf” bling is ideal for Second Graders!‬

‭Save‬ ‭the‬ ‭date‬ ‭and‬ ‭put‬ ‭it‬ ‭in‬ ‭your‬ ‭calendars!‬ ‭We‬ ‭look‬ ‭forward‬ ‭to‬ ‭seeing‬ ‭you‬ ‭all‬ ‭December‬ ‭14.‬
‭-K-2 Webb Staff‬

‭Holiday Baskets‬
‭We will again be collecting donations for Holiday Baskets at Webb.  There is a‬
‭district-wide effort to collect food for those in need.  At Webb we will be collecting‬
‭non-perishable potatoes - mashed, scalloped, etc. All donations can be sent in with your‬
‭child to school.  The winning classroom will receive a pizza party so be sure your child‬
‭takes the items to the classroom to be counted first.  If you are or know someone in need,‬
‭applications to receive a holiday basket will be available in the school office starting‬
‭October 30th.  At this time, holiday baskets are only given to those families that live‬
‭within the school district, but out of district families can inquire about help as there are‬
‭other resources in the community that we can connect you with.‬
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‭December Lunch Menu‬

‭Vision & Hearing Screening‬
‭Over the next few weeks Oakland County will be providing vision and hearing screenings‬
‭for the students at Webb.  During the week of 11/27-12/1 students in grades 1, 3 & 5 will‬
‭receive vision screening and during the week of 12/5-12/8 students in grades‬
‭Kindergarten, 2 and 4 will receive hearing screening.  Please see the flyer below regarding‬
‭these screenings.‬








